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 ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS Item C-1-c 
 Committee of the Whole Meeting 
 December 8, 2017 

 
The Arlington School Board convened on Friday, December 8, 2017, at 8:35 AM at 1426 North 
Quincy Street, Arlington, Virginia. 
 
 
Present were: 
 
Barbara Kanninen, Chair 
Reid Goldstein, Vice Chair  
James S. Lander, Member  
Tannia Talento, Member (arr. 8:37 AM) 
Nancy Van Doren, Member  
Dr. Patrick K. Murphy, Superintendent 
Lisa Stengle, Executive Director, Planning and Evaluation 
Dr. Sarah Johnson, Planner 
 
 
Dr. Kanninen called the meeting to order at 8:35 AM.  
 
The Board held a Committee of the Whole meeting to review and discuss options for changes to 
middle school boundaries that are needed to fill the new middle school slated to open in September 
2019. Staff provided background information and data about proposed options to inform the 
discussion. 
 
The Board also briefly discussed the schedule for current and upcoming initiatives. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:35 AM. 

 
ATTEST: 
 
 
______________________________ ______________________________ 
Melanie Elliott, Clerk Barbara Kanninen, Chair 
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